






























DEPARTMENT OF THE TREASURY 
INTERNAL REVENUE SERVICE
 

WASHINGTON, 0 C. 20224
 

COMMlSSIONER 

May 4,2012 

The Honorable Darrell Issa 
Chairman 
Committee on Oversight 

and Government Reform 
U. S. House of Representatives
 
Washington, DC 20515
 

Dear Mr. Chairman: 

Thank you for your letter of April 20, in which you asked the IRS to provide information 
relating to out of town meetings and related travel expenses, including a specific 
continuing professional education meeting held in August 2010. 

I write to let you know that IRS staff are diligently working to compile the data required 
to respond to your questions. The IRS is a large agency, and in the interests of 
accurately responding to your inquiry, the staff working on the response are in the 
process of assembling and verifying data from all IRS operating units. As an agency 
with a large workforce and a complex mission, the IRS will have a substantial number of 
meetings in each year from 2005 to present that meet the criteria in your letter of 
meetings with 50 or more employees. 

IRS staff are working as quickly as they can to assemble the information needed to 
respond to all of your questions. Thank you in advance for your patience as we work to 
fully respond to the Committee's request. I have asked IRS staff to keep the Committee 
apprised of our progress, and will follow up with additional information in the near future. 

If you have any questions in the meantime, please contact me or have your staff contact 
Catherine Barre, Director, Legislative Affairs, at 202-622-3720. 
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